
 

Copthorne Neighbourhood Plan Public 
Consultation 

 

Throughout July and August 2019, 2079 housing surveys were delivered to Copthorne residents asking 
various questions to gain an evidence base for the Copthorne Neighbourhood Plan. 

Of the 2079 surveys delivered, Worth Parish Council received 614 replies, representing approximately a 
30% return rate. 

The Copthorne Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group have been working on preparing evidence-based 
documents. 

Both the Heritage and Character Assessment and the Green and Open Space Assessment are out for 
consultation, from 9 am 9th March to 5 pm 6th April 2020. 

You can find copies of these together with a form for you to complete with your views and opinions at 
www.worth-pc.gov.uk or find us on face book at @copthorneneighbourhoodplan. Alternatively, hard 
copies are available to view at The Parish Office. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Parish Clerk on 01342 713407 or nplan@worthpc-gov.uk, 
or you can drop into The Parish Hub on Monday 16th March between 10-12am or Thursday 2nd April 
between 6-8pm to meet with members of the Neighbourhood Plan Steering group to discuss your views. 

 

This is your Plan for your Village. Have your say, your views count! 

 

Worth Parish Council are looking for Community minded individuals to join The Neighbourhood Plan Sub 
Committee. 

 

If you would like to find out more about the Neighbourhood Plan and you have some time to offer, The 
Committee would love to hear from you. 

http://www.worth-pc.gov.uk/
mailto:nplan@worthpc-gov.uk

